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Chairpersons named 
Six local residents have been named vice chairpersons of the Community Phase of the 1986 

Campaign for King’s. The Community Phase of the Campaign will begin with a Kickoff Luncheon 

at 12:15 p.m. Wednesday, Feb. 5 in the Dining Hall of the Sheehy Student Center. Pictured 
during a recent meeting in the college’s Board Room are the vice chairpersons of the King's 
Community Campaign along with the Campaign chairman and members of the King’s 
development office. From left, seated, Frances Marlino, Wilkes-Barre, retired administrative 

assistant for the Department of Revenue; Stanford L. Weiss, Dallas, chairperson for the 

Community Campaign and executive director of Rural Health Corporation of Northeastern 
Pennsylvania, Wilkes-Barre; and Marilyn Snyder, Wilkes-Barre, real estate associate with 

Coldwell-BankerHowell and Jones. Standing, Rev. Paul J. Farber, director of the annual fund at 

King’s; Joseph F. McKeown, Wilkes-Barre, executive vice president of First Eastern Bank, 

Wilkes-Barre; Robert W. Brown, Dallas, senior vice president and retail lending administrator of 
First Eastern Bank, Wilkes-Barre; John C. McKeown, Wilkes-Barre, administrator of the King's 

Allied Health Program; and the Rev. Laurence M. Olszewski, C.s.C., director of development at 
King’s. Absent from the photograph was Lee Ciarmatori, Kingston, Campaign vice chairperson 

  

Visit Hahnemann 
Students from the advanced biology class and the gifted students class of Dallas High School 
recently visited Hahnemann University Medical School and Hospital in Philadelphia. Their visit 

included a welcome address by the Director of Admissions, a tour of the gross anatomy 
laboratory by Dr. Meyer, a tour of the medical school, a visit to the Truex Museum with Dr. 
DePace and a chance to view an operation from the surgical viewing tower at the hospital. 
Pictured above are those students who went on the field trip. From left, Linda King, Lisa Bealla, 
Mrs. Lee Ann Johnson, Gifted Program, Luzerne Intermediate Unit; Peter Morcos, Mark Hines, 

Mark Richardson, Miss Jennie Hill, co-ordinator of nurses; Paul Perch, Michelle Lamoreaux, D.J. 
Hopkins, Gwen Larson, and Mrs. Margaret Johnson, Advance Biology teacher. Absent when the 
picture was taken, Heather Lawley and George Metz. 

  
  

  

and senior vice president of Merchants Bank, Wilkes-Barre. 

  

DALLAS SCHOOL NEWS 

MICHELE FARRIS 

THOMAS BASESKI is the son of 
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Baseski of 
Wyoming. Tom has been a member 
of the track team and will be going 
out for the volleyball team this 
spring. Tom likes to play pool, hutn, 
fish, and ski. After graduation Tom 
is probably going to enter the mili- 
tary. 

-0- 

MARK MEADE is the son of Mr. 
and Mrs. William Meade of Dallas. 
Mark is a member of the chess club 
and will probably be going out for 
the basketball team this spring. 
Mark works as a cook at Bonanza. 
Mark likes to play sports for fun in 
his leisure time. After high school 
Mark will be going to college. 

-0- 

DAWN REBENNACK is the 
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Theodore 
Rebennack of Shavertown. Dawn is 
a member of the marching, concert, 
and jazz bands. Dawn is also a 
member of the chorus. Dawn’s 
interests include music and softball. 
Dawn plans to go to college to get a 
B.S. in Biography and then special- 
ize. 

-0- 

SEAN LEACHEY is the son of 
Georgine Leachey. Sean likes to 
study airplanes in his free time. He 
also likes to cross country ski, hunt, 
and fish. After graduation Sean 
plans on joining the Air Force. 

-0- 

PAUL STAROLIS is the son of 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul and Susan Star- 
oli of Dallas. Paul is a track letter- 
man, and is on the volleyball team. 
Paul likes to play the guitar. He 
works at Voitek Studio. After high 
school Paul will be going to Penn 
State Lehman campus to major in 
biomedical technology. 

-0- 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

HEY 

(TO AGE 12) 

DAWN ROTHROCK 

On Wednesday of this week, the 
wrestling team will take on Crest- 
wood at home. The girls basketball 
will play Northwest at home on 
Friday at 4 p.m. The boys basket- 
ball team will play Northwest away 
on Friday. The JV game starts at 
6:30 p.m. and the varsity game 
starts at 8 p.m. Saturday the wres- 
tling team will be home against 
Lake-Lehman. The JV wrestlers 
start at 6:30 p.m. and the varsity 
wrestles at 7:30. The times are 
thesame of the meet on Wednesday. 

Nursery school announces vacancies I POWERIS HERE! 
After the initial registration day 

there are still a few spaces in the 
three year old and four year old 
child development nursery school 
projects. Children living in the 
Dallas School District who were 
three or four years old by January 
1, 1986, are eligible to attend the 
program. 

Any parents wishing to have their 
child participate may enroll the 
child by stopping at the Senior High 
School office between 8:30 a.m. and 
3:30 p.m. any day before January 
23. Further information will be 
available at registration time. 

The nursery school project is 
under the direction of Mrs. Nancy 
Goeringer and the children will 
particpate in story hours, craft 
activities, games, etc. 

The three year program runs 
from 9 a.m. until 11:45 a.m. on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays and from 9 
am. until 11:30 on Wednesdays 
from February 4 to March 20. 

The four year old program runs 
from 9 a.m. until 11:45 a.m. on 
Tuesdays and some Fridays and 
from 9 a.m. until 11:30 a.m. on 
Wednesdays from April 8 to May 22. 

Te DALLAS DosT 
Wants To Tell Everyone When It's Your 
Birthday. Ask Your Mom Or Dad To Send 
Us A Picture Of You Along With All The 
Details Of Your Birthday And We'll Tell 
Everyone. But The Best Part Is IT'S FREE! 

Call Dotty At 675-521 1 For Details   
    

KRISTYN POST 

   
On Tuesday the girls basketball 
team will be at home against Crest- 
wood. The boys will be away 
against Crestwood. The times 
remain the same for all games. On 
Thursday, Jan. 23 the marking 
period will end at Dallas and second 
semester classes will begin on 
Friday. On Tuesday, Jan. 28 stu- 
dents will have an early dismissal. 
Money for the senior trip is due on 
Friday. Yearbooks are to be 
ordered at the end of this coming 
week. 

Each calendar is based on the 
regular school calendar. Transpor- 

Speaks to club | 
James Chester, regional director for D.E.R:, 

Ash, Lee Williams, Kristen Palkowski, D.J. Hopkins, Reese Finn. 

tation is the responsibility of the 
family. 

  

SPCA food drive ends 
The Dallas Junior High School 

Student Council recently completed 
its annual Christmas S.P.C.A. Food 
Drive. During the two week period 
before Christmas, students donated 
canned and dry dog and cat food, 
towels, blankets and money for the 
homeless animals. Student Council 
representatives totaled the contribu- 
tions and prepared them for pick-up 
by the S.P.C.A. van. Once again this 
year, the drive was successful, 
resulting in contributions of $180.00, 
and over 12 boxes of food and 

blankets for the animals. 

The Student Council conducts 
numerous activities during the year 
which benefit the school, as well as 
local organizations such as the 
S.P.C.A. and local families in need. TS Tr 

SY Officers of the Student Council are 
Kim Chapple, President; Julianne 
Orlowski, Corresponding Secretary; 
and Karyn Klick, Recording Secre- 
tary. The advisor of the Dallas 
Junior High School Student Council 
is Miss Norine Amesbury. 

  

Program applications available 
The state Department of Educa- 

tion announced recently that appli- 
cations are now available for the 
summer session of the Capital 
‘Semester Internship program. 

Applications may be obtained 

a Your INITIALS 

L Engraved Inside! 

Your CHOICE ff 
of Simulated 

Your FAVORITE 
Activity! 

This offer valid only for the purchase of 
ArtCarved Siladium H.S. rings between 
January 3 and February 1, 1986. 

ARTGARVED 
CLASS RINGS 

from internship coordinators on 
each college campus or by writing 
to the Secretary’s Office, Depart- 
ment of Education, 333 Market 
Street, Harrisburg, PA 17126-0333, 
or phoning (717) 783-9780. 

DALLAS POST 
CARRIERS WANTED 

VARIOUS 

AREAS 

OF 

BACK 

MOUNTAIN 

Your FREE 
k= Personal Name! 

ALL BOYS AND GIRLS 
SILADIUM® H.S. RINGS 

69° 
Many other features are available 
at an extra charge. : 

> 
  

NOCBR AS 
JEWELERS 

Exeter 

* BRING THIS AD -   
Deliver The DALLAS POST 
in your NEIGHBORHOOD. 

For more information 

Call Jean at 675-5211 
OPTICIANS 

recently spoke to the newly formed speech-debate 

club at Dallas High School. This year’s debate topic concerns the quality of water in the U.s. 
Mr. Chester's remarks gave the four person debate team direction for the research they have 
been preparing for upcoming speech and debate tournaments. Other students will also compete 
in these tournaments in dramatic presentation and Lincoin-Douglas debate categories. The 
speech-debate club is an extension of the gifted program at Dallas High School moderated by 
Candyce Fike. Shown here, from left, standing are, James Chester, regional director of D.E.R. 
(Department of Environment Resources). Seated, Rosemary Hometchko, T.J. Griffin, Pamela 
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